Route 66 Car Club Meeting Feb 9, 2014

The Route 66 Car Club meeting was called to order by President Ted Hancock at
5:00 pm at the Will Rogers Downs.

The minutes of the previous meeting was read by the Secretary Barbara Kelsey
and approved as read.
The Treasurers report was read by Treasurer Nelda Conger and approved as read.

Doug Turner was introduced by Ted Hancock. Doug was in charge of the Down
Town Marathon. They had invited the car club to show their cars. They had given
everyone a trophy but our members left early so he brought the trophies here.
The members receiving trophies were Ted Hancock, Richard Hodges, Jim Cody.
Sharon and Den Coldren and James Morrison.

Richard Hodges brought three samples of caps with the clubs emblem on them.
He said that there would have to be 48 orders in order to get the caps made.

He passed around a sheet of paper for the members to sign if they wanted to order.

Ted Hancock said that he has been looking for more sponsors. Dwayne Caldwell
said that if we could get somebody from Tulsa, Broken Arrow, Owasso to try to
get sponsors from their area it would help. Call Ted Hancock if you can.

Dwayne Caldwell showed us the plaque that will be given to the FFA boys and a
check for their help at the car show.

Dwayne Caldwell and the committee for T-Shirts have selected Ben Mitchel to
design the T-Shirts for the next car show.

There will be a new class added to the car show. New pickups (2001 to present)
all.custom.

Dwayne Caldwell reminded everyone to register to vote for in June.

It was announced that Bill Holden (car club member) will be preforming at the
Will Rogers Downs Wed 19th at 6:00pm and at the Hard Rock Feb 20™.
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Sharon Caldwell announced that there will be a cruise in March. There is not a
time and place yet but well be announced web mail.

Paul Kelsey announced that the circus tickets will be at the Hodges computer
store.

Jerry Henry moved to close. Time 5:40pm
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